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Dear Parents and Carers,

We have reached the end of another year at Bishop Cornish. What a year it has been! We
have had so much to celebrate. The last two weeks have gone by in a blur, with the amazing
production of Aladdin last week, video and achievement summary reports, the Leavers’
Service at St Stephens, the Year 6 BBQ, Year 6 assembly for parents, water fun afternoons
and so much more.

The end of the school year has a bittersweet feeling as we say goodbye to our Year 6 children
and their families, remember all the great things that have happened, and look forward to
what is yet to come.

Our childrenin Year 6 are an absolute credit to the school and we are proud with all they that
have achieved, the wonderful young people that they have grown into and the difference they
will make, as they take all that they have learnt at Bishop Cornish with them.

A huge thank you to all the amazing staff at Bishop Cornish for their hard work, commitment,
and passion for making the school such a fantastic place to be, and the governing body for
their support. Thank you to parents for working with us, trusting us to look after your children
and thank you to the children for being the wonderful individuals that they are.

We would also like to thank all of our parent volunteers for their help in school and looking
after the animals. Without parent support we wouldn’t be able to care for our bunnies and
guinea pig.

Sadly, we say goodbye to Mr Blake as he moves to his news school as Year 5 class teacher
and thank him for all he has given to Bishop Cornish. We wish him the very best of luck. We
say goodbye to Mrs Prout, who has been at Bishop Cornish supporting a child as he has
travelled through school. We wish her the very best of luck as she looks to pastures new.

We also say goodbye to Julie and Charlotte Frost who have kept the school clean and tidy for
many years. We thank both of them for their service to the school, and wish Charlotte good
luck and Julie a happy, well-earned retirement.

Finally, as we say goodbye to our year 6 children, we also say goodbye to their parents. As a
school, we would like to say a special thank you to Claire Mollet for her help and support with
the animals in school. We will really miss you Claire.

| wish you all a safe, restful summer with hopefully some sun. We’ll look forward to seeing
the children back in school on Wednesday 4" September.

Mrs Fletcher




